

March 13, 2018

Peter Thorn, Board Secretary and Chair Executive Operations Committee Canadian Association of Financial Institutions in Insurance (keith.martin@cafii.com)

Dear Mr. Thorn:

Thank you for your email of March 9, 2018, regarding the PST exemption for agriculture, life, and health Insurance premiums.

As you have also copied the Honourable Donna Harpauer, Minister of Finance, Minister Harpauer will respond to you directly.

I have also copied Dawn Keating, my Acting Itinerary Coordinator, for future consideration.

Thank you for writing.

Sincerely,

Scott Moe Premier

cc Honourable Donna Harpauer Minister of Finance

Dawn Keating
Acting Itinerary Coordinator to the Premier

